
TOWN OF SHOREHAM
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Development Review Board will hold a public hearing on 7/17/2025 at 
7:00 PM at Town Office (297 Main St) to consider application #25-004 submitted 
by Brandon Streicher & Tanya Scuteri for a subdivision in accordance with  
Shoreham’s Unified Development Regulations.

The location of the proposed project is School Street (09-01-05.012) and 
involves the subdivision of a residential lot with an existing single-family home 
into four additional single-family residential lots.

The application is available at the Town Office and on the town website for 
review. Participation in this proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to make any 
subsequent appeal.

Use the following login information to attend the hearing by videoconference 
or by phone:

URL: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88285358991?pwd=A5zfnTxiJLWEnef9Zyo
vnqUsonR225.1

Meeting ID: 882 8535 8991 Passcode: 638706   Phone: (301) 715-8592
John Kiernan, Chair


